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benefits. P2E provides customized training in 
job skills, eight weeks of subsidized employ-
ment, personal support, and access to existing 
jobs open with local employers in several in-
dustries, including finance/banking, media, 
manufacturing, and entertainment. P2E gained 
Joe and the WorkPlace national attention as it 
took on a serious problem that impacted com-
munities and families across the country. 

With programs like these, the WorkPlace is 
more than simply a job resource center—it is 
a think tank for workforce solutions. Joe and 
his team are able to identify the challenges at 
the root of unemployment and develop pro-
grams and services that help them to turn 
their lives around. 

Joe is not only an extraordinary leader in 
our community, and he is more than a dear 
friend—he is family. Joe and I grew up in the 
same neighborhood and we have known each 
other for more years than either of us would 
care to admit. He has always been a source 
of inspiration and guidance for me and I am 
grateful for that friendship. 

Today, as he marks his 20th Anniversary as 
President and CEO of the WorkPlace, Joe can 
look back on his career with pride and know 
that his dedication, hard work, and compas-
sion have touched the lives of thousands. I am 
proud to rise today to join the WorkPlace 
Board of Directors and staff in extending my 
sincere thanks and appreciation to Joseph 
Carbone for his invaluable contributions to this 
outstanding organization and our community. 
My heartfelt congratulations and very best 
wishes for continued success. 
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IN RECOGNITION OF DR. ALBERT 
F. GIALLORENZI, SCRANTON 
UNICO’S ‘‘UNICAN OF THE YEAR’’ 

HON. MATT CARTWRIGHT 
OF PENNSYLVANIA 

IN THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

Friday, February 26, 2016 

Mr. CARTWRIGHT. Mr. Speaker, I rise 
today to honor Dr. Albert F. Giallorenzi who 
was named the Scranton Chapter of UNICO’s 
‘‘UNICAN of the Year,’’ and will be recognized 
on February 27, 2016 during their Annual Ball. 

Dr. Giallorenzi is a graduate of the College 
of the Holy Cross and the University of Penn-
sylvania School of Dentistry. Following dental 
school, he interned at the Philadelphia Gen-
eral Hospital and was an oral and maxillofacial 
surgical resident at Hahnemann Medical Col-
lege. Dr. Giallorenzi maintained a private prac-
tice for forty years in association with Drs. 
Christopher Kotchick, Mark Giallorenzi, and 
Justin Burns, with offices in Scranton, 
Carbondale, and Tobyhanna. In 2013, Dr. 
Giallorenzi retired from his practice. 

Licensed in Pennsylvania for dentistry, Dr. 
Giallorenzi held memberships in a wide variety 
of professional associations including Chief of 
Service at Mercy Hospital for thirty-seven 
years, President and later Chairman of the 
Scranton Dental Society, Chairman of the 
United Way Dental Division, and member of 
the Advisory Committee to the American 
Board of Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery. In addi-
tion, Dr. Giallorenzi served as an Examiner for 
Board Certification for the Committee of Oral 
& Maxillofacial Surgery, and he volunteered 
his time with the Pennsylvania Department of 
Welfare, Jewish Federation Indigent Dental 

Clinic, Third District Dental Society Board of 
Governors, Pennsylvania Dental Association, 
and on the dental staff of St. Michael’s School 
for Boys. 

Dr. Giallorenzi has received both Diplomate 
and Fellow Honors from the American Board 
of Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery, American Col-
lege of Dentists, American Dental Society of 
Anesthesiology, the American Dental Board of 
Anesthesiology, International College of Den-
tists, and the Pierre Fauchard International 
Dental Honor Society. In addition, he contrib-
uted articles to the Journal of Prosthetic Den-
tistry, Journal of Oral Surgery and Oral Health, 
and was an editor for the Bulletin of the 
Scranton District Dental Society. 

Today, Dr. Giallorenzi is an active partici-
pant in the community, including volunteering 
service to the American Cancer Society, St. 
Gregory’s Church, Clarks Green, Cub Scout 
Pack 152, Abington Junior Soccer League, 
Waverly Community House, and the Holy 
Cross Club of Northeastern Pennsylvania. Dr. 
Giallorenzi also serves on the Board of the 
Scranton Chapter of UNICO National. He is 
married to the former Diane Valera, and they 
have two adult children, Dr. Mark A. 
Giallorenzi and Christina Giallorenzi. 

It is a distinct honor to recognize Dr. Albert 
F. Giallorenzi for his superb service to his pro-
fession and community, and I congratulate him 
on being named Scranton UNICO’s ‘‘UNICAN 
of the Year.’’ 
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TRIBUTE TO BECCA PIZZI 

HON. KATHERINE M. CLARK 
OF MASSACHUSETTS 

IN THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

Friday, February 26, 2016 

Ms. CLARK of Massachusetts. Mr. Speaker, 
I rise today in recognition of one of my con-
stituents, Becca Pizzi of Belmont, Massachu-
setts. Becca is a single mother, a child care 
provider, a local ice cream shop manager, and 
just recently, a world record-breaking athlete. 

In the early hours of January 30, 2016, in 
Sydney, Australia, Becca became the first 
woman from the United States to complete the 
World Marathon Challenge. This international 
marathon began in Antarctica and is com-
prised of seven marathons on seven con-
tinents, all over seven days. In her race 
around the world, Becca set two world 
records: the fastest average marathon time 
among women at 3 hours, 55 minutes, and 11 
seconds, and shortest time frame for a female 
to complete marathons on all seven continents 
at 6 days, 18 hours and 38 minutes. 

Upon her return, Becca’s hometown of Bel-
mont greeted her and her family with a parade 
in celebration of her accomplishment. 

Through all of her training and through the 
grueling race, Becca credited her 8 year old 
daughter Taylor as her source of inspiration. 

Becca’s story exemplifies our community’s 
unique grit and determination to reach the 
highest heights despite any obstacle. I thank 
Becca for inspiring athletes around the world 
and congratulate her on her historic achieve-
ment. 

RECOGNIZING THE DEDICATED 
SERVICE OF MILTON CHIEF OF 
POLICE GREGORY BRAND 

HON. JEFF MILLER 
OF FLORIDA 

IN THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

Friday, February 26, 2016 

Mr. MILLER of Florida. Mr. Speaker, I rise 
to recognize Chief Gregory Brand for his dedi-
cated service to the Gulf Coast community on 
the occasion of his retirement as the Chief of 
Police from the City of Milton, Florida. 

Always striving for greatness, Chief Brand 
earned his Bachelor of Arts Degree from Saint 
Thomas University in Miami, Florida, where he 
was elected to ‘‘Who’s Who among students 
in American Universities and Colleges.’’ Upon 
graduation, Chief Brand began his law en-
forcement career in South Florida with the 
Hollywood Police Department in February 
1977. After more than twenty-five years in Hol-
lywood, during which he rose to the rank of 
Major, Chief Brand retired from the Hollywood 
Police Department and accepted the position 
of Chief of Police for the City of Milton in May 
2002. Although now retiring, Chief Brand will 
remain in the city which he has grown to love 
so dearly. 

As a former Deputy Sheriff, I understand the 
important and sometimes underappreciated 
role that law enforcement officers play in the 
local community in Northwest Florida and in 
communities across the country. Each and 
every day, dedicated law enforcement officers 
put themselves in danger to protect and serve 
their community as an officer of the law. Chief 
Brand has been a true pillar of the Northwest 
Florida community and exemplifies all of the 
qualities of a world-class law enforcement offi-
cer. 

Mr. Speaker, on behalf of a grateful commu-
nity, I am pleased to congratulate Chief Greg-
ory Brand on his well-earned retirement. His 
decades of service are a testament to his 
commitment to the State of Florida, and my 
wife Vicki and I wish him all the best in his 
well-earned retirement with his wife, children 
and grandchildren. 
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TRIBUTE TO THE SPRING ARBOR 
UNIVERSITY WOMEN’S SOCCER 
TEAM 

HON. TIM WALBERG 
OF MICHIGAN 

IN THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

Friday, February 26, 2016 

Mr. WALBERG. Mr. Speaker, I rise today to 
congratulate the Spring Arbor University wom-
en’s soccer team on their 2015 National Asso-
ciation of Intercollegiate Athletics National 
Championship. 

Under the leadership of the NAIA National 
Coach of the Year, Jason Crist, the Cougars 
earned the program’s first-ever national title on 
December 5, 2015. Led by a strong defensive 
effort, the team recorded its 10th consecutive 
shutout of the season against the defending 
champs, and top-ranked, Lindsey Wilson Col-
lege. 

With the shutout, Spring Arbor became the 
only team in NAIA history to make it through 
the tournament without conceding a single 
goal. 

VerDate Sep 11 2014 02:59 Feb 27, 2016 Jkt 059060 PO 00000 Frm 00006 Fmt 0626 Sfmt 9920 E:\CR\FM\A26FE8.017 E26FEPT1S
S

pe
nc

er
 o

n 
D

S
K

9F
6T

C
42

P
R

O
D

 w
ith

 R
E

M
A

R
K

S


		Superintendent of Documents
	2017-08-22T08:24:45-0400
	US GPO, Washington, DC 20401
	Superintendent of Documents
	GPO attests that this document has not been altered since it was disseminated by GPO




